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Benha university president participates in Fulbright program of higher education leaders  

[bookmark: _GoBack][image: ] On Sunday, Fulbright commission has ended its activities regarding the program designed for higher education leaders in Hurgada. This event lasts for three days and it is attended by prof.Dr. Amr Adely, the universities presidents and their vice presidents, many higher education leaders, the representatives of the American embassy in Cairo. This event was held on the occasion of the celebrating the 70th anniversary of establishing Fulbright commission for scholarship in Egypt
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